
Department of Natural Resources
DIVISION OF OIL & GAS 

550 W 7th Avenue, Suite 1100 
Anchorage, AK 99501-3560 

Main: 907.269.8800 
Fax: 907.269.8939 

October 12, 2018 CERTIFIED MAIL 
RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

Commissioner Hollis French, Chair 
Alaska Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
333 W. 7th Avenue 
Anchorage, AK  99501 

Re: Greater Mooses Tooth #2 Measurement Application 

Dear Commissioner French: 

ConocoPhillips Alaska, Inc. (CPAI) has provided the State of Alaska, Department of Natural 
Resources, Division of Oil and Gas (Division) a copy of the application to the Alaska Oil and 
Gas Conservation Commission (AOGCC) for GMT2 Measurement Approval dated July 12. 
2018.  

The Division considers the metering tools and procedures proposed by CPAI to the AOGCC to 
be sufficient to accurately differentiate between production originating from GMT2 and 
production originating from the Colville River Unit for royalty accounting and reservoir 
surveillance purposes. Accordingly, the Division does not object CPAI’s proposed metering 
system. 

Sincerely, 

Chantal Walsh 
Director 

Division of Oil and Gas 


